
 
 
     

ANNOUNCEMENT OF RELOCATION OF CORPORATE OFFICES 
 

 
 

 

   
 
 
January 7, 2009 
 
Dear Valued Customer & Vendor: 
 
We are pleased to announce that effective January 15, 2009; Ford Storage & Moving Company will have 
relocated to 10364 South 136th Street, Omaha, NE 68138 and will operate our offices from this location.  
Unless already contacted by Ford Storage we will continue to receive and warehouse our customer’s 
products at the respective location. 
 
As a valued customer of Ford Storage & Moving Company, we invite you to come and see our new 
facility, including our new warehouse and office areas. 
 
Thank you for your business and support from all of us at Ford Storage & Moving Company we look 
forward to another successful year in 2009! 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ford Storage & Moving Company 
10364 South 136th Street 
Omaha, Nebraska 68138 
 
 

 Interstate 80 | Exit 440  
 

 South on Highway 50  
 

 East on Cornhusker Road 
 

 South on 136th Street 
 
 
G P S  Pointer 
Latitude | 41° 9'33.18"N 
 
Longitude | 96° 7'37.39"W 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

2009 HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 
 
 
MEMORIAL DAY | MONDAY, MAY 25, 2009 
 
INDEPENDENCE DAY | FRIDAY, JULY 3, 2009 
 
LABOR DAY  | MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2009 
 
THANKSGIVING DAY | THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2009 
 
THANKSGIVING  | FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2009 
 
CHRISTMAS EVE |  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2009 
 
CHRISTMAS DAY | FRIDAY, DECEMBER 25, 2009 
 
NEW YEAR’S DAY | FRIDAY, JANUARY 1, 2010 
 
 
 
*If any of the above date’s conflict with a business function for our customer’s specific requests & 
requirements will be reviewed by management in attempt to support an alternate service option based on 
the specific request. 
 
These requests can be communicated to any of the following: 
 
Chad Ford 
chadford@fordcompanies.com 
 
Eric Ford 
ericford@fordcompanies.com 
 
Robert Ford 
bobford@fordstorage.com 
 
 


